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Richard Davis 
South Cotswold Ramblers                                      19th October 2017 

Dear Richard, 

On behalf of the Steering Group of Dursley Welcomes Walkers I would 
like to thank you and South Cotswold Ramblers again for the help and 
support given during this year’s Dursley Walking Festival. 

The 2017 Walking Festival was our 6th festival and feedback from walkers 
is showing that not only was this our biggest walking festival yet but also 
possibly our most successful. 

The contribution towards the cost of the programme was very much 
appreciated and contributions like this enable us to produce an attractive 
festival programme which is appreciated by the locals and visitors who 
attended the festival. 

The scenery and hills around Cam and Dursley enable us to offer a large 
variety of walks and the support of people like you enable us to offer a 
varied festival for the walkers taking part. 

In the near future we will start out planning of our 2018 Walking Festival, 
the dates have been arranged as Thursday 4th October through to Sunday 
7th October. 

Yours sincerely 

Chris Cherry 
 
Chairman 
Dursley Welcomes Walkers 

Dursley Welcomes Walkers, Jacob's House, Castle Street, Dursley, Gloucestershire GL11 4BS 
Email: dursleywaw@gmail.com  Telephone 07743 307686   

Website www.dursleywelcomeswalkers.org.uk 

Dursley, Gloucestershire is a Walkers are Welcome town.
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